
Village of Oak Park Single-Use Plastics Survey

The Village of Oak Park is attempting to better 
understand the potential effect of new ordinances about 
single-use plastic utensils, polystyrene (Styrofoam) food 
packaging, and single-use plastic shopping bags in the 
community. Please note, the proposed changes do not 
apply to plastic drinking straws. 

A survey of community members, Oak Park restaurant 
owners and owners of retail stores larger than 5,000 
square feet is now open. The feedback from this 
survey will be used to help evaluate the potential new 
ordinances as the Village Board is scheduled to consider 
the item on May 15, 2023. 

The Oak Park Green Business Program has a free 
helpline for small businesses with questions. Visit www.
sustainoakpark.com/greenbusinessprogram or call 
800-214-7954 for more information.

Visit www.engageoakpark.com/
single-use-plastics or scan the QR 

code below to participate:
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